
Research On 
Traffic Stops  

  The Community Commission for Public Safety and 
Accountability is hosting a listening session to hear 
from the community about traffic stops at European 
Chalet Banquets, 5445 S. Harlem on Thursday, Feb. 
20th from 6:30 to 8 p.m. 
 
  Drivers are invited to share experiences, concerns 
and suggestions for potential changes to CPD’s prac-
tices for traffic stops. Sessions will be held both in per-
son and virtually. For more information visit, 
chicago.gov/communitycommission.


